
 
MD FFA Virtual Hall of Chapters SC2024 
 
Attached are the most recent guidelines from national FFA regarding the now #Speak Ag Showcase.  This 
would be a video/media submission for #Speak Ag Showcase. 
 
Submissions are to be recorded on a thumb drive and mailed to: 
Joe Linthicum, 2780 Rowe Road, New Windsor, MD 21776-9720 to be received no later than June 1, 2024. 
 
The Alumni Board has a committee to judge the submissions using the rubric at the end of the National 
FFA document, so teachers should make sure that they are following the rubric and the directions for 
copyright of materials as outlined in the document attached. 
The Alumni Committee will select the winning chapter prior to their June 12th Annual meeting and share 
with their Board. 
The video will then be included in the transitions during state convention sessions. 
The Alumni will recognize all Chapters who submit a video/other media during the first session of the 
State Convention on Monday night, June 24th. 
The Alumni will award the winning chapter $225 in support of sending a chapter member(s) to the 
National FFA Convention. 
 
Mrs. Terrie Shank 

Maryland FFA Executive Director 
 

 


